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Port Moresby International School
P.O. Box 276, Boroko, Papua New Guinea

Phone +675 325 3166  Fax +675 325 4439

Owned and operated by the International Education Agency of Papua New Guinea. 

05/08/04
To Whom It May Concern
Dear Sir/Madam,

Subject: Reference for Mohammed Jarred
I am writing to you concerning Mohammed Jarred who has been the Head of IT at our school during 2004. During this time as Deputy Principal with responsibility for curriculum I have worked with Mohammed extensively on Subject Department matters as well as consulting him on network and computing issues.
At Port Moresby International school we run many curricula. In grade 7 & 8 the IT Department run a school based Computing Fundamentals programme. In grades 9 & 10 we run a continuation of this as Computer Applications as well as the IGCSE Information Technology course. In grade 11 & 12 the IT Department offers the Australian Capital Territory Information Technology T course and Computer Applications A course. We are also an International Baccalaureate Diploma school and by selecting appropriate units from the Information Technology Course and extra classes for students involved we offer Information Technology for a Global Society and Computing Science at IB Diploma level. 
As head of the IT Department Mohammed had the task of co-ordinating all the courses and ensuring that all content was covered. He also had the responsibility of ensuring that the administrative requirements of the different systems with regards to internal assessment were met. These are complex tasks and Mohammed was in the position of having to learn the systems and run them virtually at the same time. His performance in this regard was everything that I as Deputy could have asked for.
At a classroom level Mohammed taught senior classes for ITGS and Comp. Sci. and modelled excellent skills at this level for the rest of the department. His department consisted of teachers from many parts of the world and his students were likewise multinational in origin. Mohammed had good relationships within these diverse groups.

Mohammed also had the responsibility of maintaining the schools network during this time. So that as well as his academic duties, he functioned as the schools Systems Administrator. Once more he had to adapt to a new system in an unfamiliar environment. As the schools resident expert in this area he was also invariably the first port of call for anyone encountering difficulties in this area. Mohammed took these responsibilities very seriously and diligently set himself to deal with all problems that arose in this area as well as develop new systems to improve the general working of the network. 

Over the last year I have found Mohammed to be very conscientious in discharging all of his duties. In matters relating to them he is serious and thoughtful and ready to offer his ideas. He has been responsive to the demands of he different external curriculum bodies that we are associated with. Socially he has mixed well with a diverse staff and has good relations with the students.
Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me at the above addresses or at srowley@pmis.iea.ac.pg .

Yours faithfully,

Steven Rowley

Deputy Principal
